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terschaften 
To WDSF National Member Bodies 
All whom it may concern 
 
Dear Colleagues! 
 
The Russian Dance Sport Union (RDSU) places special emphasis on popularization of dance 
sport among students in order to involve youth into sports activities and participation in dance 
sport competitions.   
 
For that purpose RDSU is organizing the first Russian DanceSport Students’ Championship 
Standard, within a framework of which the WDSF Open DanceSport Students’ Championship 
Latin will be held in Moscow on January 25th 2013 – the Russian national Students Day. The 
competition will become a part of a nation-wide celebration of the Russian Students Day and 
will contribute a lot to the promotion of dance sport, laying a foundation to the international 
dance sport students’ movement.  The championships will be held under the patronage and 
with the support of the International University Sports Federation (FISU) and the Russian 
Students Sports Union (RSSU).  
 
On behalf of RDSU and the Organizing committee I am honored to invite couples and 
adjudicators from your countries to take part in the WDSF Open DanceSport Students’ 
Championship. The official invitations will be sent shortly after receiving your confirmation 
of participation. 
 
Preliminary program: 
 
24.01.2013 - Qualification rounds: competition venue - Moscow, International Exhibition 
Center “CROCUS-EXPO”, Universal Sports Arena “Aquarium”;  
25.01.2013 – Finals: competition venue - Moscow, the Moscow State University by M.V. 
Lomonosov; 
 
Participants – students of Universities and Colleges or graduates of 2012 year.  
 
We would greatly appreciate if you could consider participation in this event. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
RDSU Vice-President 
RDSU Sports Director                                                                                     Anastasia Titkova 
 


